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Positive Behaviour for Learning 
(PBL) - ‘Student Principal for the 

Day’ experiences 
This term, students have been 
earning Jewel Cards every time 
a staff member witnesses them 
following our three school 
expectations- Be Caring, Be 
Respectful and Being a Learner. 
Once students have accrued 
fifteen Jewel Cards they are  
able to exchange them for a 
reward. We have had seven 
students choose the reward to 
experience being a Student 
Principal and have had to take 
on all the responsibilities of 
running the school! 

 
Each of these students have 
done a tremendous job with 
every task they have 
undertaken such as leading 
finance meetings, making 
phone calls to parents, paying 
staff, organising weekly events, 
visiting classes, WHS 
inspections and even found time 
for a well-earned cup of tea in 
the staffroom! 

 
I can only hope that perhaps 
this insight into the best job in 
the world might inspire them 
into a career in educational 
leadership! So very proud of all 
them. Thank you for taking 
such great care of our school! 
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Awards  Assembly  Celebration  16/12 
 

Hopefully, you have already returned 
your invitation to our Awards Assembly 
on Monday 16th December as we would 
love to know any of your dietary 
requirements for lunch. 
Our celebration morning will run as 
follows: 
9:45 Whole school Circus Performance 
9:55 Awards Presentation 
10:30 Drama Club ‘Aladdin’ viewing 
10:50 2019 Photo Slideshow 
11:00-12:00 BBQ lunch 

 
Farewell Year Six - Good luck in High School! 

 

On Friday night, Year Six students enjoyed a night celebrating their 
graduation in style! We wish them all the very best in high school! 

 

 

Swimming Program 

Students are currently enjoying their intensive 
learn-to-swim and stroke correction lessons  at 
the Mullumbimby Pool. Thank you to all for your 
fast payment of bus hire cost and pool entry. The 
NSW Department of Education fund the entire 
cost of these ten lessons for all our students from 
Kindergarten to Year Six. You are more than 
welcome to come on down to the pool each 
morning from 9:30 if you want to watch your 
child in these lessons! They are doing so well! 
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